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Today at tbc 
Worship through Singing 
Announcements/Prayer 
Offering 
Scripture/Prayer 
Greeting 
Message: “CHRISTMAS PEOPLE:  Mary” 

Prayer 
Communion 
Benevolent Offering 

This week at tbc 
Today           5:43 pm  Youth Group       
Tues.        10:30 am  Ladies’ Bible Study  
    6:30 pm  Women’s BSF  
Weds.   6:30 pm  Gospel Project 
    7:00 pm  Prayer Meeting 
Next Sun.  9:00 am  Christmas Program Practice 
    9:20 am  Sunday School 
         10:30 am  Worship  
           Noon  Business Meeting  
    5:43 pm  Youth Group 

Coming events  
Dec. 16   10:30 am Children’s Christmas Program  
     3:45 pm  Caroling Party       
  

AROUND TBC 

praise & prayer 
AROUND THE NAB CONFERENCE 

AROUND THE WORLD 
Kenya - 82.73 % Christians; 48.9%  Evangelicals 
Most of the persecution of Kenya’s Christians comes from the Islamic militant group 
al-Shabab.  The group, based in neighboring Somalia, has conducted numerous 
attacks targeting Christians in Kenya, a majority-Christian country.  Within Kenya 
itself, some of the country’s tribal leaders oppose Christianity, viewing it as a 
threat.  The Kenyan government restricts churches at times, and rampant 
corruption in the country allows persecution incidents to remain unpunished. 

Child Dedication: 
 
Pastor Kalen will be having a 
Child Dedication as part of the 
Worship Service on December 
30th.  Parents, if you wish to 
have your child dedicated, 
please talk to Pastor Kalen. 

 

YTD Budget 448,037.28 

YTD Building Fund 2,270 

YTD General Fund 398,351.06 

An important business meeting will be held following the Worship 
Service on December 9th to discuss the Constitution/Name changes.  
(Constitution Revision sheets are available at the Welcome Center). If 
you have any suggestions or questions, please talk to a Transition Team 
member or an Elder.  TBC Members:  If you are unable to attend the 
meeting and would like to vote on the Constitution/Name change, 
please contact the church office on ways to obtain a ballot.  All absentee 
ballots must be turned in to the office by December 7th. 

Nick and Iris, NAB Missionaries, East 
Asia. Nick and Iris work within a restricted 
nation in East Asia pioneering a new work. 
They are building significant relationships 
with those in the community where they 
live. They are actively working in a divorce 
care group, where relational doors are open-
ing. Since their return from home assign-

ment, they have been blessed to lead countless counseling ses-
sions, where they are provided open doors to speak about their 
faith. Ask our Father to care for them and the lost souls they will 
be interacting with this week during an outreach in a suburb. 
Intercede as well for additional servants to join them in their 
work in East Asia.  

WELCOME: 
We would like to 
welcome these 
new members 
who are being 
voted in today:  
Arnell McDon-
ald, Roger & Lin-
da Gutschmidt.  
We’re happy to 
have you part of 
the TBC Family! 

AFRICAN WATER PROJECT:  TBC has been collecting funds for the Orisai Vil-

lage in Africa where drought is a common problem and the people suffer needlessly 

from a lack of access to clean water and proper sanitation.  Our goal was to raise 

$22,000. The total raised was $7,215, with a match of $10,000.   PRAISE BE TO 

GOD!  We are short of our goal  by $4,785.  If you would like to help us reach our 

goal, funds will still be accepted.   

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fsvgsilh.com%2Fsvg%2F2029546.svg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fsvgsilh.com%2Fimage%2F48412.html&docid=AmQ1xNQuHLj-NM&tbnid=8AcFQKbkNiVkhM%3A&vet=12ahUKEwjylPjsmvreAhWjz4MKHas_C6w4ZBAzKBgwGHoECAEQGQ..i&w=1123&h=

